that the County's involvement through the IGSA process provides for a lot of our local small
businesses, especially those that normally would not be able to navigate or have someone on their
team to help them navigate through dealing directly with the federal government, so they are basically
bidding on Lowndes County work just like they would any other bid opportunities that Lowndes County
would have. Mrs. Dukes stated this increases the participation of our local and small businesses as
well. Chairman Slaughter stated the IGSA agreement is just an opportunity to get more local
subcontractors involved with Moody Air Force Base's work and it also saves the Department of
Defense a substantial amount of money.

REPORTS- County Manager
County Manager, Paige Dukes, deferred her report to tomorrow evening.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Smith made a motion to adjourn the meeting, second by Commissioner Orenstein.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 9:06 a.m.



